Subject: Great Meeting!
Posted by Bob Soden on Sun, 14 Nov 2004 22:27:10 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hey guys!Just wanted to express my thanks for all those that attended the November Audiophile
Club Meeting, it was Great! | want to thank everyone for their participation, and hopefully
everyone learned or experienced as many new things as | did. With great appreciation for those
that brought equipment, Forrest, Mark, Bill, Norris, and Wayne. Marks tube amp really made
Wayne's Horns sing!Also great thanks to the girls who graciously catered to our stomachs. | hope
everyone enjoyed themselves and thanks for coming. | can't wait to hear the line array Bill is
building and Norris's new tube amp. Perhaps at the next meeting!?Bob Soden
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